
 

 

 

Amendment #1  
Request for Proposal: ICMAHO/ICMA Code of Ethics Bias Assessment 

 

Date of Issuance: 2/17/2021 

 

The purpose of this modification is to correct the response to questions deadline.   

 

1. On the solicitation cover page, paragraph three (3) should be deleted in its entirety and 

replaced with the following:   

 
“All questions concerning this solicitation should be directed to workwithus@icma.org with 
“Questions on ICMAHO/ICMA Code of Ethics Bias Assessment” in the subject line. All 
responses to questions will be provided via an Amendment to the RFP and will be posted at 
https://icma.org/requests-for-proposals not later than February 26, 2021.” 

 

 

No additional changes have been made. 
 


